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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class      - 100% 
Butterfly Class         -    94.47 % 
Firefly Class          -    96.11% 
Dragonfly Class       -    98.67% 
 
Congratulations to Caterpillar Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 

Parking 

Reminder, you should only be parking 
on the school grounds if you have 
permission from Mrs Disney to do so. If 
you feel you have a valid reason to park 
on site, please speak with the office or 
Mrs Disney. 

Paperwork 

Sorry there has been lots of paperwork 
home already, please return asap if you 
have not already done so. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

The Friends of Parkers School will be 
holding a Coffee Morning on 28th 
September at the school. More details 
to follow. 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

18th – 21st Sept – Year 5/6 Bikeability 
22nd Sept – Genes for Jeans Day - £1 donation – Non-uniform 
28th Sept – Macmillan Coffee Morning (more details to follow) 
11th October – 2.30pm Harvest Festival in the church 
23rd – 27th October – Half term 
7th November – Individual and sibling school photos 
17th November – Children in Need 
22nd November – Flu Immunisations (more info to follow) 
20th December – 2.30pm Christmas service in the church 
20th December – Last day of Term 
4th January 2024 – Children return to school 

Medical Appointments 

 
Reminder, if your child needs to attend a medical appointment 
during school time, the school does require proof of this, either a 
paper copy of the appointment letter, or if you have received an 
email or text message with the appointment this needs to be sent to 
the school office. This will then be printed off and placed in your 
child’s file. Without this evidence, your child will receive an 
unauthorised absence. 

SENDCO 

 
Mr Halmshaw who is the SENDCO for the school, will be in the 
school Tuesday morning. If you would like an appointment with him, 
please contact the office 
 

Bikeability 

 
Children who are signed up for Bikeability, please remember a 
waterproof coat, drink bottle and your bikes can stay in school 
overnight, but they will need taking home on Thursday. 
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Volunteers 

We are always looking for new 
volunteers to attend school trips, listen 
to readers and join the friend’s 
associations. If you or someone you 
know would like to volunteer for the 
school, please contact the school office. 
 

Breakfast and after school clubs 

 
Premier Education run our before and after school clubs, these 
will begin next week and are booked directly with them, please 
see the link below: 
 
http://www.premier-education.com/  

Genes for Jeans 

 
Children are welcome to come to school wearing non-uniform we 
ask for a suggested £1 donation for this, there will be a bucket on 
the gate in the morning for children to put their donations in, when 
they come into school. 
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